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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

PROJECT: BEACH ROAD & MICRO BEACH ROAD INTERSECTION

ROUNDABOUT 

The Department of Public Works (DPW), in cooperation with the U.S. Department of 
Transportation, Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) is proposing to construct 
roundabout at the intersection of Beach Road and Micro Beach Road to improve safety and 
mobility. 

The proposed roundabout includes upgrading roadway pavement structure, excavation, 
backfilling subbase and base course, concrete median, curb & gutter, apron, bricks, 
landscaping, asphaltic concrete pavement, dense graded anti-skid pavement, traffic signage 
and pavement markings. 

Written comments can be submitted to Mr. Anthony A. Camacho, Director of Technical 
Services Division by email at carnachot74(ci),gmail.com, or acamacho.tsd@dpw.gov.mp,  or 
call telephone number (670) 234-9828 if you have any questions.

Isl RAY N. YUMUL 
Secretary 
Department of Public Works 
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